
From: John Magill <JHM03@SCDMH.ORG>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/18/2013 3:13:23 PM
Subject: Budget Request 2015

Attachments: Budget.15.Requests.Preliminary._09_17_13.doc

Attached is a draft of the Department’s FY2015 Budget Request.  Please call with any questions or concerns.
 
John Magill
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